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c o m m u n i c a t i o n s  m a d e  e a s y  

September 21,2000 

Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director 
Division of Record:, and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Bayo, 

Enclosed is our 1999 RAF return and our check for $66.50. This was an oversight on our 
part and we have put measures in place to keep this from happening next year end. We 
possibly will be habing revenue in Florida by year end. so we would h o w  that some fees 
were owed. Florida is the only state we are certified in that requires a minimum fee that I 
know of. 

As related to Docket # 001309-TI, CommuniGroup proposes an offer of a fine of $66.50, 
which is 100% of what we owed for our fee, penalty & interest. We ask that 
consideration be given concerning our lack of revenue in Florida and the fact that we are 
new to the state. 

Sincerely, 
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